
 

     
      

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

    
    

   
  

 
    

     
   

      
   

 
   

      
     

  
 

     
     

   
 

  
 

 
 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for the Bata Shoe Museum, located in Toronto, 
Ontario. The museum is a distinguished institution that offers a unique and comprehensive collection of 
footwear, exploring its cultural, historical, and artistic significance. Its dedication to preserving and 
displaying the global history of shoes makes it an invaluable resource for both scholars and the public. 

The Bata Shoe Museum features an extensive collection of over 14,000 shoes and related objects, 
highlighting the evolution of footwear across various cultures and time periods. It offers educational 
programs and research opportunities designed to deepen the understanding of the social and cultural 
roles of footwear. The museum's exhibitions are thoughtfully curated, providing visitors with insights 
into fashion, design, and the personal stories that shoes can tell. 

The Bata Shoe Museum is supported by a talented and dedicated team that is passionate about its 
mission. Each one is knowledgeable, welcoming, and committed to providing an engaging and 
educational experience for all visitors. Their expertise and mindfulness ensure that every aspect of the 
museum's offerings is of the highest standard. 

I highly recommend the Bata Shoe Museum for its exceptional contribution to the preservation and 
study of footwear history. It is a remarkable institution with a dedicated team that continues to make a 
significant impact on the community. 

Sincerely, 

Peter Day 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

164 Trafalgar Rd, Oakville, Ontario L6J 3G6 www.schooleymitchell.com/pday 
Main 647-560-1913 Email  peter.day@schooleymitchell.com 
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